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22nd September 2015 

 
For decision  
 

Linkage to Corporate Plan 

Strategic Priority Leader and Champion 

Lead Officer Moira Quinn 

Cost: (If applicable) N/A 

 
 

1.0 Background 
 
At its meeting on 25th August Council agreed to submit a response to the 
Northern Health and Social Care Trust’s consultation document ‘Making 
Choices: Proposed Changes in the Provision of Statutory Residential Care in 
the Northern Health and Social Care Trust.   

 
1.1 Draft Consultation Response 
 
 A draft response, attached, has been prepared reflecting the views agreed by 

Council.  Further comments can be submitted at the Council meeting for 
inclusion in the response. 

 
2.0 Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Council agrees a response to the consultation. 
 


